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2017 MEMBERSHIP CAMPAIGN  

On behalf of the IADC South Louisiana Chapter, we would like to thank you for your continued support of 

our chapter and attendance of our Topical Luncheons and our Annual Golf Tournament.  In what has 

been one of the worst downturns in the Oil & Gas Industry history, we endeavor to march ahead and to 

continue providing high quality speakers and topics vital to our membership and community in the hope 

that a better understanding of Safety, Operations, Processes, Enhanced Technology, Equipment, and 

Political Issues will help weather the storm. 

The South Louisiana Chapter is pleased with the attendance at our Luncheon Series and we are very 

pleased with the turnout we had for our 2016 Golf Tournament.  The tournament was well attended with 

food & beverage sponsors on many holes.  The awards night party provided great food and drinks and 

the ice sculptures we have become accustomed to, all provided by Taylors International.  Door prizes 

were called out throughout the evening as usual. Considering how low attendance has been at other 

industry tournaments that preceded our October 2016 event, we feel it was a success.  With your 

valuable participation, we were able to provide donations to local charities including Boys & Girls Clubs 

of Acadiana, Rebuilding Together Acadiana and to several other charities that provide women and their 

young children a safe haven, and health needs.  In addition, we were also able to donate to our South 

Louisiana Chapter Scholarship Fund in which we awarded 27 scholarships valued at $20,250 to qualified 

students.  The scholarship program is available to active/paid member company employees and children 

qualifying and living within our geographic area.  Should you be interested in knowing more on this 

valuable benefit to your company let us know, and out scholarship chairperson will answer any questions 

you may have. 

Over the past 27 years IADC Sola Chapter has provided in excess of $886,150 in Scholarships and 

Charitable giving, something that we are extremely proud of and could not be done without your 

participation.  We are a bit late this year getting started with our Membership Campaign so I ask that 

you submit your membership renewal at your earliest option.  This year we are already seeing signs of 

better days ahead and with the US Land Rig Count at 741 it’s showing promise of what we hope will be a 

strong recovery for our industry Onshore, Offshore, Domestically & on the International Front. 

Again, thank you for your support and please contact me or any board member with questions or 

suggestions you may wish to provide for our South Louisiana Chapter. 

Best regards, 

Bob McKenzie 
Interim Membership Chairman 
Mobile (337) 251-4128 
Email bob.mckenzie@att.net  
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